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NABL Submits Comments for IRS 2023 Priority Guidance
Work Plan.

The NABL Tax Law Committee sent comments on June 2, 2022, in response to the Internal Revenue
Service’s (IRS’s) request for input on its 2023 priority guidance work plan.

Each spring, the IRS publishes such a request for its upcoming July to June work plan year.
Stakeholder comments help the IRS identify and prioritize the tax issues that should be addressed
through regulations, revenue rulings, revenue procedures, notices, and other published
administrative guidance.
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